
Mr. a d Mrs. Geor e Bashian 
125 Boulder Road 
Manhasset, New York 11030 

Dear Mr. and Mrs . Bash1an: 

December 20, 1978 

We have received your gift and were re inded once again of the 
warm generosity of your spirit. It is good to remember others, and 
1t is good indeed to be remembered by others. 

May God bless you for your thoughtfulness and bring the joy of 
this s ason to all your loved ones. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoo ian 
Primate 


